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Secretary Gray Statement on the Assassination of Charlie Kirk 
 

CHEYENNE, WY – In response to the assassination of Charlie Kirk, Secretary Gray made the 
following statement: 

“Charlie Kirk was a courageous champion of liberty who stood for the truth. Charlie inspired a 
generation of young Americans, and his work and legacy will never be forgotten. We must carry on 
Charlie’s work of defending and articulating America’s values and the Make America Great Again 
movement. We will not be silenced.” 

“Let us unite in praying for Charlie Kirk, his wife and children, and all his loved ones.” 
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